EVENT SUPPORT NEEDED!



World Refugee Day is celebrated internationally in June.
In Portland, Catholic Charities, along with several other organizations are organizing a community-wide festival to celebrate and honor refugees on June 4th.

But we need support to make this exciting and important event happen!

It doesn't cost anything for people to attend, but due to this, they need financial support to feed the many refugees and community members who attend. Volunteers are also needed for a variety of roles.

TO MAKE A DONATION:

Donations can be made out to CCM Refugee and Immigration Services (Memo line: World Refugee Day) and mailed to: Tarlan Ahmadov, 80 Sherman st. Portland, ME 04101. For more questions on World Refugee Day or how to donate, contact Bethany Edmunds at **bethanys@ccmaine.org or (207) 493-8913.**

TO VOLUNTEER:

Volunteers will be needed to help serve food, direct people, set up, clean up, and help with activities. If you, or a group of parishioners are interested in helping, contact Michaela Moody at mmoody@ymcaofsouthernmaine.org or (207) 874-1111 X 130.

